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5th January 2021 

 

Dear parents 

 

Following on from the Government’s announcement last night we are working hard planning for the 

next 6 weeks. 

 

The school will now switch to remote learning for the children learning at home. The teachers are 

transferring the work they have planned for the children in school, onto our Google Classroom. This 

will be the main place for the setting and returning of school work throughout the lockdown. Details on 

how to access your child’s Google Classroom and the expectations will be sent out later today (we are 

experiencing technical problems with uploading the work for Class 4 so their details may be sent out 

later than information for the other classes). As well as posting work online, each child will receive 

resources to enable them to continue learning at home. 

 

In each pack you will receive 

 

· a spelling booklet, 

 

· their class novel and work to complete, 

 

· a guided reading book and relevant work 

 

· resources (dictionary, book, stationary). 

 

These will be delivered by school over the next couple of days. 

 

There is an expectation that the children will complete all the work set. Staff will be online at times 

throughout the school day to provide support and feedback and answer any questions. Please be aware 

that staff will be school providing provision for key workers and vulnerable children so may not reply 

instantly. These arrangements may be subject to change as we learn from this new way of working. 

 

I thank you for your support and patience with us. I am sure you will understand that we have had little 

time to prepare for this and had no prior indication as to what was going to happen when the Prime 

Minister spoke last night. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Andrew Russell 

Headteacher 
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